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February 28, 2022 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
Via Email registrar@oeb.ca 

 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re:  EB-2020-0290 – Ontario Power Generation Inc., 2022-2026 Payment Amounts 
 Quinte Manufacturers Association Cost Claim - Refiling  
 
Further to our letter to you dated February 17, 2020, the Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA” or 
“Association”) advised that it was unable to properly file its cost claim for the above-noted proceeding 
through the new OEB online system for filing cost claims.  A RESS filing confirmation number (#46554) was 
received, however all the necessary documentation could not be loaded correctly because it appears that 
the filing system was unable to accept hourly costs that are claimed at a rate less than the $330.00/hour rate 
set by the Board.  Nevertheless, the cost claim documents were then forwarded to Mr. J. Pickernell, Manager, 
Applications Administration. 
 
The QMA has been in touch with Board Staff in an effort to resolve the problem which we understand is 
being addressed.  As a result, the QMA has been advised by Board Staff (Ms. C. Wong) that the Association’s 
cost claim will be processed using the old cost claim forms which are completed and attached as requested.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the attached, please contact the undersigned at (c) 613-845-5563 or 
mdmcl@kos.net.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Michael McLeod 
for 

Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
Cc: C. Wong 
 christiane.wong@oeb.ca 

 
attch. 
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